
From: 

Sent: 30 September 2022 09:39 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application 2022/3361/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir  
 
As we have commented on previous applications for this extension: 

This application should be rejected for the same reasons previous similar applications 
have been rejected, and an appeal rejected.  It is a further prominent and intrusive 
extension (of an existing prominent and intrusive extension) which offends against the 
consistent architecture of a block of houses (29-39 Platts Lane) within the 
Conservation Area, and does nothing to enhance nor preserve it.  It is entirely 
different from the extension at no 31 which is hidden from the street and the rest of 
the block between no 29 and 31.  . 
 

 
Laurence and Irene Bard 


